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Brown, Wexford, and the 195 District highlight exciting research at Point225

Yesterday, Brown University, Wexford Science & Technology, and the 195 District celebrated the new research laboratories
now open at Point225. The event featured a panel discussion, research talks, and laboratory tours, highlighting the cutting-
edge research being conducted by Brown faculty and students.
 
With the entire sixth floor of the building designed for both individual and team discovery, the new laboratories are
providing start-of-the-art space and technology for researchers in Brown’s Center on the Biology of Aging, the new Brown
RNA Center and biomedical engineering.
 
“We are thrilled to celebrate the impact these new labs will make and to showcase the exciting research being conducted by
our faculty and students,” said Russell Carey, Executive Vice President for Planning and Policy at Brown University.
“Point225 provides an ideal environment for collaboration and innovation — we’re pleased to expand on Brown’s
investments in the building and in the Jewelry District, and we appreciate the partnership with Wexford and the 195
District.”
 
“The 195 District in Providence has the key components of an innovation district, including a strong academic and research
anchor in Brown University,” said Thomas Osha, Executive Vice President, Wexford Science & Technology. “The research
done in these labs will facilitate and support future investment in this growing innovation district and create economic and
workforce development impact throughout the City and around the State.”
 
“Today’s event highlighted the unique collaboration between Brown University, Wexford Science & Technology, and the
195 District that has created a vibrant ecosystem for research and innovation,” said Marc Crisafulli, Chairman of the 195
District. “This partnership is catalyzing exciting innovations that will drive economic growth in this District and in our
state.”
 
"As we continue to develop the 195 District, it’s essential that intentionality guides every decision we make, ensuring we
create a thriving place to live and work," said Caroline Skuncik, Executive Director of the I-195 Redevelopment District.
"These labs embody that vision, and we look forward to seeing the impact their research will have on this innovation district
and beyond."
 
For more information, visit:
 
Brown University www.brown.edu
Wexford Science & Technology www.wexfordscitech.com
195 District www.195district.com
 
 

###

Contact:
Cara Cromwell
(401) 440-0090
cara@cromwellpublicaffairs.com

https://www.brown.edu/news/2024-03-26/dyer-labs
http://www.brown.edu
http://wexfordscitech.com/
http://www.195district.com/
https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&pn=ROVING&nav=01fae554-86db-4eb2-a3fd-8720ec52f219


 

Cromwell Public Affairs | 649 Hope Street | Bristol, RI 02809 US

Unsubscribe | Update Profile | Constant Contact Data Notice

https://www.constantcontact.com/legal/customer-contact-data-notice



